

Regional public organization MOSCOW KENDO IAIDO CLUB

109156, Moscow, General Kuznetsov street, 18, bldg. 2, office XXIII. Tel. +7 (915) 007 0 333, +7 (495) 229 56 94

Dear Mr. Spiros G. Drossoulakis,

On behalf of the Regional public organization "Moscow kendo iaido club" (hereinafter referred to as "Mkkl") I would like to express grateful thanks for the organization of the 5th All Greece Iaido Championships&Grading. We clearly understand the hard work which was made to manage such a high-level event. From our point of view, it went off well and people, who have visited seminar and grading, like it very much. This event gave the "Mkkl" members an opportunity to obtain new knowledge and to see new horizons and goals in Iaido at which we would like to aim. We kindly ask you to convey our thanks to senseis - Sylvia Ordynsky, Patric Demuynk, Rudi Muller, Phillipe Bruwier, Angela Von der Geest and Krysztof Gornicki - for their hard but very important and valuable work. We took a great delight in communicating and training within one big team. During the seminar we can learn essential aspects of the beautiful art of Iaido at first hand and increase our skills.

We hope that such meetings will become regular, strengthen the friendship and favor the development of laido in Russia and Greece.

Best regards,

The President of the Regional public organization "Moscowikendo jaido club"

//Shtapov M.B./